
General Order No. 447 

IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF IDAHO 

 
 

In Re: 
 
COURTHOUSE CLOSURE ON 
July 2, 2024 
 
 

GENERAL ORDER NO. 447 

 

On July 1, 2024 the United States Courthouse in Coeur d’Alene, Idaho sustained 

substantial water damage, therefore  

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the United States Courthouse in Coeur d’ Alene, 

Idaho will be closed until further notice. 

Dated this 2nd day of July 2024. 

 
 
 
___________________________    ___________________________ 
David C. Nye       Noah G. Hillen 
Chief Judge       Chief Bankruptcy Judge 
U.S. District Court      U.S. Bankruptcy Court 
 
 
 
 


